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‘Let your light shine’ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Is your child due to start school in September 2023? 
Please read the important information below. 

 

First Admission to Primary School – Reception 2023 
 

If your child was born between 01.09.18 – 31.08.2019 you need to 
apply for a primary school place for September 2023.  
Apply online at www.warrington.gov.uk/schools 
 

If you need help with the application, our office team will be 
happy to help. 
 

The deadline is 16.01.23 
 

 

Our Christian Value for this half term is: 
 

‘Thankfulness’ 
  “Praise the Lord. Give thanks to the Lord for he is good; his 

love endures forever.” 
   Psalm 106:1 
 

This week we pray to give thanks for our amazing planet and 
ask for help in looking after it well. 

 

This week’s big question is: 
 

How do we show thanks? 

   
 

Letting our Light Shine 

Because of our Christian vision, we try our best to live out our Christian values in everything we do. Here are some examples of 
our children ‘letting their light shine’ in school this week.   
 

Year 4 were great scientists as they 
sorted different solids, liquids and gases. 

Year 5 enjoyed creating artwork for the PAN 
exhibition. This year, the theme is all about ‘same but 
different’. Children had to use their skills from their 
previous art unit, Expressionism, and create a final 
piece. 

Year 3 had some excellent discussions this week 
about the theme ‘same but different’ and what this 
means to them and created some wonderful artwork. 

http://www.stbarnabasceprimary.co.uk/
http://www.warrington.gov.uk/schools
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Dates for your Diary 
24.01.23 Reception and Year 6 class photos 
26.01.23 Year 3 Winter Warmer trip day 1 
27.01.23 Year 3 Winter Warmer trip day 2 
06.02.23 – 10.02.23 Children’s Mental Health Awareness Week 
07.02.23 KS2 first aid sessions 
13.02.23 Parents’ Evening 
15.02.23 Parents’ Evening 
17.02.23 School closes for half term 

Staying Safe Online 
 

Our e-safety message this week focuses on our gaming 
category, in particular World of Warcraft. This has blossomed 
over the years and has attracted a host of players of all ages. 
As with any online game, there are various things to be aware 
of and our guide this week gives tips on what to look out for 
such as online addition, in app purchases and simulated 
violence. 
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